
Annual General POA Meeting News
Monday, October 2nd was our annual POA General Meeting held at Fulton Park. Several important 

items were discussed and voted on including:
Adoption of new By-Laws

Adoption of amended Rules of Conduct & Safety 
Election of 2018 Board of Directors

Approval of 2018 Special Events
Adoption of Mandatory $50 Annual POA Dues

If you have any questions regarding our new Rules, By-Laws or Dues please let us know! Your Board 
is happy to set down and answer any questions you may have!   EMAIL US

Architectural Process Reminder
Our Association’s governing documents require the Board’s 
approval before you make a physical improvement or modification 
to the original footprint of your property. The Board’s approval is 
also required before making any physical change to the
Association's Common Areas, Lakes or Pond. We hope having our 
forms online will make it easier for you to submit your proposed 
requests!

Spring Valley Manor
Fall Announcements

Halloweenie Roast Time Again!
Halloween is quickly approaching, which 
mean it's Halloweenie Roast time again!

Date:  Tuesday, October 31st Time:   6:00pm - 
8:00pm
Where: Fulton Park

Come join in on the fun with games, chili, hot dogs and much more!  We need setup and cleanup 
volunteers, as well as volunteers to help with the games! Interested in helping?  Contact Us!
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